
 

 

May 21, 2024 
 
 
Dear Peninsula Property Owner: 
  
Working with the Ohio EPA, the Summit County Department of Sanitary Sewer Services 
(DSSS) is pleased to announce the commencement of the Village of Peninsula 
environmental sustainability project to remove the sources of pollution entering the 
Cuyahoga River from private and public property septic tanks and package wastewater 
treatment plants.   
 
Summit County DSSS has contracted with the team of Burgess and Niple, Inc. (B&N) and 
Environmental Design Group (EDG) to complete the design of the sanitary sewer system 
and wastewater treatment plant required to properly address the pollution.   
 
For EDG to complete the design required for the Sanitary Sewer System within the Village of 
Peninsula, we request that you fill out the enclosed Basement Survey Form and mail back to 
us in the self-addressed stamped envelope. A couple more important pieces of information 
you should know:  

 

• EDG’s survey crew will be gathering finished floor (FF) elevations of 
businesses and residences in Peninsula during the weeks of May 20th, 27th 
and June 3rd. There will be two employees from EDG on your property for 5-
10 minutes during this time. 

• There is no need for you to be home during this time. All information that 
needs collected is external to your home. 

• There will be a EDG work truck and van along the street during this time. 
Access to your home will be maintained during the duration of the work. 

• Again, the work at each property will take no longer than 5-10 minutes. 
 
Additional information is available on the project website 
www.peninsulaenvironmentalsustainabilityproject.com  
 
If you have questions or need assistance completing the form, please contact me at 
gsendrey@envdesigngroup.com or 330–375-1390, or Mary Ann Driscoll, Burgess and Niple, 
maryann.driscoll@burgessandniple.com or 330-376-5778 ext. 3417. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
George W. Sendrey, PE | Senior Project Manager 
Cc: Mary Ann Driscoll, PE, Burgess and Niple  
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